

Minutes of the Village of Algonquin Special Liquor Commission Meeting Held in Village Board Room on January 16, 2018

CALL TO ORDER: Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt called the meeting to order at 7:25 pm and requested Village Clerk Jerry Kautz to call the roll.

Present: Janice Jasper, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, Debby Sosine, John Spella. (Quorum established)

Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; Russ Farnum, Community Development Director; and John Bucci, Police Chief. Village Attorney, Kelly Cahill was also present.

(1) Approve a Special Event Liquor Permit for Saint Margaret Mary's Shamrock Shave

- St. Margaret Mary, 119 S. Hubbard Street, Algonquin, will be holding their annual "Shamrock Shave" event on Saturday, March 17, 2018 from 5:00 PM 11:00 PM. They are requesting a Special Event Liquor Permit to serve beer and wine during their event in a designated area.
- St. Margaret Mary Church has complied with the Village's requirements by completing the submittal of all documents and fees as required by the Village of Algonquin for obtaining the license pertinent to their event. All fees have been paid and all documents are in order.

Consensus of the Commissioners was to advise and consent to this permit.

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business, Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the meeting at 7:28 p.m.

Submitted:		
	Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk	